
From: McWilliams, Katherine
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: Cave Springs Waste Management Plan
Date: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 12:13:52 PM
Attachments: WMP Submission Letter_12-28-2017.pdf

4893-WR-3
Revised WMP
 

From: Barrett Knutson [mailto:bknutson@mce.us.com] 
Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2017 1:07 PM
To: McWilliams, Katherine
Cc: Barrett Knutson
Subject: RE: Cave Springs Waste Management Plan
 
Katherine,
 
Before getting the WMP stamped by a PE, he requested that I make some slight alterations prior to
submission. The major change was the removal of Appendix D – Loading Rates; this appendix and all
references to it were removed. This change will make the void the previous edition submitted by
myself to you on 12/19/2017. Additionally, I have included a letter stating that we would like to wait
to put Treatment Plant 1 back online until the City is properly equipped with the necessary staff to
do so (See Attached).
 
I shared the newly updated and signed WMP via Dropbox. You should get an email with a shared
link to the Dropbox folder (may be in junk mail). This method is much easier, for both of us I would
presume, as I do not have to send it in parts and you should be able to pull the file out directly and
save it as you wish without reassembling it.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Thanks
 
 
Barret R. Knutson, E.I.
Project Designer
 

1810 N. College Ave. | Fayetteville, AR  72703
P.O. Box 1229 | Fayetteville, AR  72702
479.443.2377 office | 479.443.9241 fax
501.545.7115 cell
bknutson@mce.us.com
 
 

From: Barrett Knutson 
Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 2:09 PM

mailto:/O=ARKANSAS DEPT. OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MCWILLIAMSK
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To: 'McWilliams, Katherine'
Subject: RE: Cave Springs Waste Management Plan
 
Appendix E, F, G
 

From: McWilliams, Katherine [mailto:MCWILLIAMSK@adeq.state.ar.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 10:59 AM
To: Barrett Knutson
Subject: RE: Cave Springs Waste Management Plan
 
Barrett,
 
The easiest way, if possible, is to split the document and email it in parts. I think we might be able to
get it from Dropbox as well, but I am not sure.
 
Thanks,
Katherine McWilliams
Engineer
Office of Water Quality
 

From: Barrett Knutson [mailto:bknutson@mce.us.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 10:38 AM
To: McWilliams, Katherine
Subject: Cave Springs Waste Management Plan
 
Katherine,
 
I am still waiting to get the plan certified from a Professional Engineer. I wanted to get the report to
you ASAP as I wait for certification. The file size, with all appendices is 30MB, it is my understanding
that the ADEQ cannot receive anything above 10MB do you have a different preferred method for
file transferring? Possibly Dropbox or Google Dox.
 
In the meantime I have attached the narrative (Please see attached PDF). I know that you all already
have certain items that I have included in the appendix, such as the engineering drawings, deed, and
ADH approval. Please let me know whether it is necessary to send in some of these items that the
ADEQ already has on file, as this could drastically reduce the file size and make submission easier.
 
Feel free to call me with any questions or concerns. If you are not able to reach me at the office, feel
free to try me on my cell phone.
 
 
Respectfully,
 
Barret R. Knutson, E.I.
Project Designer
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